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Info for Budget Committee Meeting
May 16, 2017

Item 6. The School Tour submitted a NPG request for $5,000 on April 11th. Not having sufficient information, I sent them a request for more information. They requested to talk to us about their organization and what they can do for Tarzana. The email trail is below.
******************************************************************************

Subject: RE: The School Tour - Neighborhood Purposes Grant (NPG)

Hi Chris,

Rather than a phone call, I suggest you come to the Tarzana NC Budget Committee meeting next Tuesday May 16th at 7:00 PM. The meeting will be held at the Tarzana Child Care Center, 5700 Beckford Ave., Tarzana 91356.

I will put a discussion of your request on the agenda and you will be able to present the answers to the questions I asked you along with explaining what your organization can do for our community and any other relevant information. I will set aside 15 minutes for you to make a presentation.

Please let me know if you or your representative will be attending.

Thank you.

Harvey Goldberg

From: Chris Roker [mailto:theschooltour1@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 9:18 PM
To: Harvey Goldberg
Cc: Len Shaffer
Subject: Re: The School Tour - Neighborhood Purposes Grant (NPG)

Hello Harvey Goldberg,  Len Shaffer.  
Thank you for your response.  Can i schedule a call with you to go over in detail what our non orofit organization will conntinue to do in the community. 

Thank you,

Chris Roker 
Vice President 
Ph: 213-840-0568

On Monday, April 17, 2017, Harvey Goldberg <harveygoldberg@sbcglobal.net> wrote:
Mr. Roker
Several questions relating to your NPG request
 
1. The NPG request I received appears to be generic and does not show our NC name on page 1 Who was this NPG request for?
2. You NPG does not describe how this request will be used for our local community. Please be specific.
3. Page 2 shows a budget. Is this budget the total budget for your 501(c)3 or some specific event? What is the total cost of the event(s) you are proposing for our community? Where will they specifically be held?
4. Have you applied to other communities for a NPG? If so, please describe them in the NPG.
5. What are your other sources of funding for these events? Please be specific.
6. Have you contacted any school in our community to determine their interest in your proposal? Be specific as to which schools you contacted and their responses.
 
After we have received your response we will be in a better position to evaluate you NPG request.
 
Thanks.
 
Harvey Goldberg
 
From: Chris Roker [mailto:theschooltour1@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 11:03 AM
To: school tour
Subject: The School Tour - Neighborhood Purposes Grant (NPG)

Dear Neighborhood Council Funding Program,  
 
The School Tour is a year-round program that supports and conveys key messages such as Stay in School, Strive for Academic Success, No-bullying, Positive Self-Image and Healthy Living. 
 
The goal is to broaden its reach.  The School Tour would like to expand this program to serve more interested communities; Continue to provide music as an interactive way to communicate, join together and positively impact school age children, all while providing them insights into the Entertainment Industry.  
 
You can help us by providing funds in a form of a grant. A copy of our tax-exempt certificate and deck is attached.  
 
Sincerely,
 
Chris Roker
Vice President
ph: 213-840-0568
e. theschooltour1@gmail.com 
www.TheSchoolTour.com 
@ChrisRoker
IG @theschooltourchris
#TheSchoolTour
"The School Tour wants to see you win... Let's win together!!!"   



